
 

Helvellyn Road, Southampton, SO16 4AS                           Executive Headteacher: Mr D 
Constable-Phelps 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We are delighted to share with you that we have a 

Homework club, now running in the Year 4 classroom for all 

pupils to attend. 

 

The club shall run every Tuesday, 3:25pm-4pm. 

 

Homework allows the pupils to gain responsibility, time-

management, perseverance, and self-esteem. As a result, it 

would be great to see as many children there as possible. 

 

If you would like your pupil to attend, please give your 

written consent below and return this letter to the office. 

 

Pupil’s name:____________________________ 

 

Pupil’s year group:__________________________ 

 

Parent Guardians name:____________________________ 

date 


